
22nd April
Term 5

7th May - 16th June 
Exams

26th - 30th May 
Half term
16th June

Yr 11 leavers BBQ
16th July

Sports Day
17th July 

Rewards Day and End of
term

Good luck to our GCSE
students! We know how
hard they have worked,
and we are incredibly

proud of their dedication
and perseverance.

To all our students: Stay
focused, believe in

yourself, and remember
that your efforts will pay

off. Take care of your well-
being, get plenty of rest,
and approach each term

with confidence.

What an incredible term it’s been at The Rosewood School! From exciting
guest visits to creative celebrations, our students have had a fantastic
time learning, exploring, and growing. Here’s a look back at some of the
highlights:
We proudly took part in Place2Be’s “Know Yourself, Grow Yourself”
initiative, helping students reflect on their emotions and well-being
through creative activities.
Royal Engineers Take Over! Our students had the amazing opportunity to
develop leadership, teamwork, and communication skills with the experts
from the Royal Engineers. A truly inspiring experience!
Poetry in Motion! A huge thank you to the Cranbrook Literature Festival
for bringing poet Arji Manuelpillai to our school! Students loved playing
word games and collaborating to create their own poems.
World Book Day Magic! The school was bursting with creativity as
students and staff dressed up as their favorite book characters. It was a
joyful celebration of stories, imagination, and the love of reading.
Our students explored local history, art, and culture through an engaging
session with a guest from Maidstone Museum, bringing the past to life in
exciting new ways.
Throughout the term, students have been discovering exciting career
paths with expert-led sessions in Mental Health Nursing, Veterinary
Nursing, Agricultural Engineering, and even a talk from a published
author!

The Rosewood Echo

Young Enterprise Centre of Excellence

We are excited to share that The Rosewood School is making great strides
toward achieving accreditation as a Young Enterprise Centre of Excellence.
Our students across all schools have been exploring the importance of
financial literacy through the "Money Matters" program, which covers key
topics like savings, budgeting, interest, and managing bank accounts.
Our Canterbury and Leybourne pupils had the unique opportunity to learn
financial information during a talk from the Bank of England. Meanwhile,
pupils at Staplehurst have been actively applying their financial knowledge
by setting up their own enterprise, bringing classroom learning to life in
the real world.
Our ultimate goal is for all TRS pupils to leave school with the knowledge,
skills, and confidence to make informed, independent financial decisions,
ensuring they are well-prepared for their future financial journeys.
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Dates for the diary

www.trs.kent.sch.uk 

A huge thank you to
Benenden School for their
generosity! They recently

hosted a fundraising
concert and raised an

incredible £2,000, which
they have kindly donated
to The Rosewood School.



www.trs.kent.sch.uk 

7th 8th 9th 10th 16th 17th

Triple
Science 

9-11 
(Online)

 Psychology 
12-2pm  
(Online)

Maths 
9-12

(Online)

Maths 
9-12

(Online)

 Health and Fitness
10-11 (online)

English Literature
11-1pm 

(Online)

 Fine Art  
9-12 

(Canterbury)

Your paragraph text

STAFFING UPDATESTAFFING UPDATESTAFFING UPDATE

Do you need support? You’ll find
links for resources available to

you on our Health and Emotional
Wellbeing page on our website,

such as: 

Our talented students worked hard to craft a special Valentine’s Day menu, featuring
delicious, themed drinks that were perfect for the occasion. They experimented with new
flavors and refined their barista skills. The menu was a big hit, and we’re so proud of their

hard work and creativity! 
Meanwhile, our new chef has been making waves in the kitchen, baking an incredible

selection of cakes and pastries that have quickly become customer favourites!
Looking ahead, we're excited to launch our brand-new spring menu next week, filled with

fresh, seasonal drinks, homemade cakes, and, of course, our popular sausage rolls. 
Stay tuned for more updates, and we hope to see you soon at Bulunga Coffee Shop!

A very warm welcome to 

Miss Williams – IT Network Manager
Mrs Grela – Leybourne Inclusion

Manager
Mrs Thompson – Outreach Support

 

Goodbye to the wonderful staff
that we are sadly saying goodbye

to: 

Mrs Labrom and Mrs Storer

 You’ll be missed! Thank you for your
hard work and dedication over the

years. We wish you all the best in your
new ventures.

Introducing... Rhubaaarb!

Congratulations to Bab’s
on the arrival of her
beautiful baby girl

Rhubarb 

Easter Revision For online sessions, Zoom codes will be emailed home 

The TRS SEND Padlet offers a wealth of resources to support students and parents. It includes
guidance documents, strategies for diverse learning needs, useful websites, and details about

school support services. Additionally, it provides materials and advice for upcoming exams
and effective revision techniques. You can access the Padlet through the SEND page on our

website.

This term we raised £72 for
Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day 


